BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR JUNE 6, 2013

Attending trustees were Jack Yarbrough, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Springy Yamasaki, Vicki Karuzas, Peg Stecky, and Phil DeLeo.  In Vice-President Mitch’s absence Jack called the meeting to order at 7:08.    

Guest: Mike Potratz 

Minutes: Phil distributed the minutes of the May 9, 2013 meeting.  Jack called for a motion to approve the minutes.  Vicki moved to approve the minutes, and Peg seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report: Michael reviewed the treasurer’s report, showing an ending fund balance of $33,281.80.  Peg moved to approve the treasurer’s report, and Phil seconded the motion.  The Treasurer’s Report was approved unanimously.

Jack introduced Mike Potratz to the board, and announced that Mike has volunteered to serve on the board.  Phil made a motion to accept Mike as a board trustee.  Michael seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Old Business:

New Lock System:  Jack reported that to date we have sold 142 fobs.  The boarded decided to not throw the switch to activate the new system until we have delivered 200 fobs.
Dog Clean-Up Station:  Phil reported he helped Jim Thompson acquire the metal he needs to fabricate the dog clean-up bags station.

Fence at North Edge of Lawn:  Jack volunteered to contact Duncan for estimates.

Gravel in Playground:  Jack will coordinate delivery of gravel to the playground. 
New Business:

Swimming Area Ropes: Jack reported that the rope around the swimming area had been cut to allow boats to cruise into swim area.  Jack will search on-line for a coated stainless steel cable to replace the rope.

Weekend Park Security:  Vicki announced perspective dates and times to have a security guard on duty. 

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:40.
The next board meeting will be on July 11th at 7:00 p.m.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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